
 

29th May 2021. 
 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited,  
“Exchange Plaza”, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai-400051. 

BSE Limited, 
P.J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai-400001. 

 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Sub.: Appointment of new Group Chief Financial Officer. 
 
Ref.: Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015. 
 
This is to inform that Mr. Himanshu Mody has been appointed as the new Chief Financial Officer of the 
Company, as key managerial personnel, to act as Group Chief Financial Officer, with effect from 1st August 
2021. 
 
Brief resume of Mr. Himanshu Mody: 
 
Himanshu, who holds MSc in Finance from University of Strathclyde, Scotland, UK, brings to fore over 22 
years of rich and dynamic experience in the fields of Finance and Strategy with a strong focus on Corporate 
Finance including Mergers & Acquisitions, Fund Raising, Debt and Equity and Financial Restructuring.  
 
Himanshu worked as Group Executive Director for a year and a half with BCCL (Bennett Coleman & Co. Ltd.) 
and was responsible for matters pertaining to Corporate Governance, Legal and Tax efficiencies, Capital 
Allocation and Fund Management. Prior to BCCL, Himanshu worked at the Essel Group, for 20 years. He 
progressed extremely well with increasing responsibility over the last decade to become the Chief Financial 
Officer of the Group. Himanshu was heading the group finance and strategy for its businesses in Media & 
Entertainment, News & Information, Education, Infrastructure, Gaming, Wellness, and Lifestyle. Himanshu has 
worked for several years on various corporate strategy, fund raising and M&A initiatives undertaken by the 
Essel Group.  
 
Mr. Himanshu Mody is not related to any of the Directors of the Company. 
 
This is also to inform that Mr. Swapnil Jain has resigned as the Chief Financial Officer of the Company with 
effect from the close of business hours of 31st May 2021 to pursue opportunities outside the group. We 
appreciate Swapnil’s contribution during his tenure as Chief Financial Officer, especially towards the debt 
restructuring process and other financial matters. We wish him all the best in his future endeavours. 
 
The above decisions were taken at the meeting of the Board of Directors of the Company held on 29th May 2021 
(which commenced at 7.30 p.m. and concluded at 9.50 p.m.). 
 
This is for your information as also for the information of your members and the public at large. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Suzlon Energy Limited 

 
Geetanjali S.Vaidya, 
Company Secretary. 
 


